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7 January 2022 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 
We are excited to welcome Paul McGee, international speaker and best-selling author, and 
Kevin Pace, founder of SUMO 4 Schools, to St John's School next week to work with staff and 
students on building resilience and developing positive relationships. The school has invested 
significantly in this initiative which will further permeate through our behaviour policies and 
underpin our whole school ethos and values of Excellence, Learning and Leadership.  
 
As part of our bespoke package, Paul McGee is offering free sessions for parents to find out 
more about the SUMO principles so you too can support our ethos and your children as they 
develop their skills. We are offering two slots for this session: Wednesday 16 February 15:00 at 
Akrotiri Primary School and Thursday 17 February 14:30 at St John's School.  
 
If you would like to book a place, please simply complete our short booking form using this 
link: SUMO Parental Sessions Booking Form 
 
In addition, please note that lessons will be different for your child on Monday 14 February. If 
your child is in Year 7, they will need to wear PE kit all day. Full details for the week will be 
published on Facebook soon. 
 
Looking forward to next week and to sharing this wonderful experience with our wider 
community. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Emma Bryson 
Headteacher 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3Dp53tkF6ATkmR17lO7SGkZEOpUXx1f5NPrj0IIi0Mq5RUNEE1SEE1MVBFV0lCSkczTTlLRzVNTlExWS4u&data=04%7C01%7CPenny.Demetriou%40modschools.org%7C3a4910de59054a22d3bc08d9e95a0a09%7C90ed9da7805e494e91d7b94eed21a464%7C0%7C0%7C637797395198865723%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=A7z2eI1Fv9%2FSGys%2BrhbnHmymMY62L9HX631idhM6Xcc%3D&reserved=0

